
September 13, 2023 
 
Dear Members of the Edmonton Bridge Centre, 
 
Our fall Open House will be this Saturday September 16 from Noon to 5. 
Thank you for posting the flyers. Please bring your friends or come out and 
welcome others to our club.  
 
The Lesson schedule is now available at the club and on our website. 
 
Our EBC Semi AGM was held August 26. Thank you to those who 
attended and shared their ideas. Financial reports are still available at the 
club. Ron Chalmers led a discussion about the website. There was a 
consensus that it should be improved. We are interested to find out what is 
most important to you about our website. Ron has arranged a short 4 
question survey. Please take a few minutes to check the website and take 
the survey. The link is here:  https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/KGF2JKP 
 

The SAGM was followed by a wonderful BBQ organized by Chris 
Buchanan. Thank you, Chris and all the volunteers and contributors. 
 
Rubber bridge was highlighted at an extravaganda Saturday Sept 9th. 
Thanks to Nancy Cook for providing free entry and great hospitality. Come 
back any Saturday and enjoy more rubber bridge. 
 
Due to a continual lack of attendance, the Wednesday evening game will 
be stopped for the rest of this year. If there is a request to restart it in the 
new year, or start a different time, we will consider that. 
 
I look forward to seeing you soon. 
 
Matthew Greenways 
 
Manager 
 
P.S. Please pass on this letter to others who may not have email or are not 
on our lists. 


